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Lake + Land Studio, LLC
large covered porches

5 bedrooms 

fireplace

4 1/2 bath

office
game room3 car garage  

first floor conditioned
	 4,935 sq ft
total conditioned
	 4,935 sq ft
first floor under roof
	 7,438 sq ft
total under roof
	 7,438 sq ft

The Sandersville Residence 
is beautiful,  spacious home 
perfect for entertaining 
and enjoying the outdoors. 
Formal entry opens to  the 
spacious living room leading 
to a large back porch 
complete with outdoor 
fireplace and kitchen. Back 
inside you’ll find an open 
kitchen, butlers pantry, 
laundry, mudroom,  half 
bath, and office space. The 
ample master suite,  with 
vaulted ceiling, features 
large walk-in closet, 
seperate tub and custom 
shower, double vanities, 
and make up vanity.  The 
left wing of the house host 
4 additional bedrooms, 3 
bathrooms, and a game room 
with direct access to the 
back yard. 

Sandersville
Residence


